
NAPERVILLE CHORUS BOARD MEETING MINUTES April 3, 2023 

ATTENDEES: Keith Anderson, Elisabeth Case, Rodger Guebert, Chuck Jonah, Mikki Mendelsohn, Nancy 
Sigel, Sarah Sippy, Reid Taylor, John Zelman, Patrice Basso 

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 6:21pm. 

MINUTES: Motion to approve the March minutes passed. 

FINANCIAL: Keith filed the ASCAP quarterly report. Margo is continuing to work on grant proposals. 
Keith is preparing a Treasurer’s report for the April 17th Business Meeting. John will send out a sample 
agenda to the Board for input for that meeting. 

OLD BUSINESS:  

Marketing- Vicky sent an email updating plans for April promotion of the concert. 

Operations- John still needs a few more ushers. Reid would like to use Wentz Hall for the final Monday 
rehearsal. Elisabeth wants to know the status of the elevator light. John will check on these items. The 
numbers for the choral balcony needs to be addressed. Reid would like the Chorus to be miked for the 
concert. John will also check into the setup for the orchestra. 

Photographer-A motion was made to approve a payment of $750.00 to Elliot Mandel for concert photos 
which can be used on the website and for promotional purposes. Motion passed. 

Summer Band Concert- Jon Warfel will rehearse participants for the Naperville Municipal Band Concert 
to be held Thursday, June 29th. There will be a dress rehearsal  on Wednesday evening, June 28th. John 
will handle the music. 

MS Walk- Chorus members will meet at the Riverwalk Pavilion at 9:00am to rehearse the National 
Anthem. 

ADJOURNMENT: The meeting was adjourned at 7:14pm. 

Next Meeting: If needed, the Board will meet at 6:00pm on Monday, April 17th. 


